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Brian Schultz

From: Michael McKenzie <mjmcken@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:44 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Michael McKenzie  
Boynton Beach Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Janet Easton <jajeaston@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:44 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Janet Easton  
Sarasota Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: David Wiinikainen <fi2-3516@20milebirdhouse.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:44 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
David Wiinikainen  
Ponte Vedra Beach Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: John Booth <pbooth20066@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:45 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
John Booth  
Madison Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Eric Hinz <erichinz@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:48 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Eric Hinz  
Miami Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Jackie Mills <jmls9779@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:49 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Jackie Mills  
Kissimmee Florida  



1

Brian Schultz

From: Mark Elliott <galasinger@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:49 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Mark Elliott  
Gainesville Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: David Leithauser <leithauser@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:49 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
David Leithauser  
New Smyrna Beach Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Jeannie Smith <jsmith@efoodsinc.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:49 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Jeannie Smith  
Heathrow Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Richard Helms <rjhelms@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:49 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process. 
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting.  
It is past time that we moved in a positive direction. 
 
Regards,  
Richard Helms  
Leesburg Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Nancy Saad <nms@discoverhowtoheal.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:50 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Nancy Saad  
Fort Lauderdale Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Terry Bulla <mtbulla@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:50 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Terry Bulla  
St. Augustine Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Mary-Catherine Lombard <maryclombard@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:51 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Mary-Catherine Lombard  
Destin Florida  



1

Brian Schultz

From: Lindsay JOhnson <lindsayejohnson@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:51 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Lindsay JOhnson  
St. Augustine Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Steve Westlake <sawestlake@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:52 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Steve Westlake  
Zephyrhills Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: A W <lwarre01@fiu.edu>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:53 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
A W  
Homestead Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Margaret Andrews <peggsus17361@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:54 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Margaret Andrews  
St. Petersburg Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Elizabeth Mullins <betsy@betsymullins.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:55 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Elizabeth Mullins  
Hobe Sound Florida  



1

Brian Schultz

From: Megan Carroll <politicsmeg@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 12:59 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Megan Carroll  
Gulfport Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Merja Harju <merjas006@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:01 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Merja Harju  
Vaasa [@advState]  
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Brian Schultz

From: Linda Anderson <lindakayanderson@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:01 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Linda Anderson  
Punta Gorda Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Claire Morda <claire.morda@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:02 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Claire Morda  
Sarasota Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Arley Smude <asmude@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:03 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Arley Smude  
Plant City Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Brittany Peters <britmatany@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:04 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Brittany Peters  
Palmetto Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Lynda Leach <leachlyn@illinois.edu>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:04 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Lynda Leach  
Fort Myers Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Marcia Barkan <mjbarkan1@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:05 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Marcia Barkan  
Orlando Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Denise MULLINS <dwmullins9@att.net>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:05 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Denise MULLINS  
The Villages Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Cynthia Waldron <cw1211@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:07 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Cynthia Waldron  
Orange Park Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Marilyn Close-Battoe <mclosebattoe@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:07 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida could be a leader in energy efficiency! We are in a great position to do just that. 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process. 
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers. 
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Marilyn Close-Battoe  
Gainesville Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Violetta Whiting <viwhiting@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:09 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Violetta Whiting  
Naples Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Misha Desai <mdesai1991@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:11 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Misha Desai  
Gainesville Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Shirley Waltz <waltzs9147@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:12 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Shirley Waltz  
Fort Lauderdale Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Linda Lee <classyconcepts@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:13 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Linda Lee  
Plantation Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Sheila Calderon <shecal711@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:13 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Sheila Calderon  
Greenacres Florida  
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Brian Schultz

From: Marc Maslov <marcmaslov@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 1:15 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: Please remove roadblocks to energy efficiency in Florida

Dear Florida Public Service Commission Clerk, 
 
Florida’s largest utilities badly trail leading utilities in the Southeast and across the nation in delivering energy 
savings to customers. That’s short-sighted because energy efficiency is the quickest, cheapest, and cleanest way 
to meet our energy needs and tackle climate change -- but outdated practices in setting state energy efficiency 
goals are holding us back. Let’s fix that through this rulemaking process.  
 
As you consider changes to your goal setting rule, I ask that you reform the cost-effectiveness and screening 
practices that previously led many utilities to propose goals of zero to this Commission. I understand that 
Florida is the only state that relies primarily on these practices.  
Energy efficiency programs have taken on new importance in light of the economic fallout from the COVID-19 
crisis. Florida families should not have to make a choice between paying a power bill or buying essentials like 
food and medicine. Now is the time to remove the roadblocks to energy savings in order to provide more and 
better energy efficiency programs to customers.  
 
It’s time to use the new rulemaking to update your decades-old practices, and consider ways to get utilities to do 
more on efficiency, in particular for low-income customers. Please use this opportunity to get input from the 
public and experts in this field before rushing to revise the rule on conservation goal-setting. 
 
Regards,  
Marc Maslov  
Jupiter Florida  
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